
Your Spaatz Association 

WELCOMES YOU!

Florida Wing’s “Gathering of Diamonds”

Date:

11 February  2012

Location:

Florida Wing Conference 10-12 FEB 12 

University of South Florida (USF)

Marshall Student Center

Who Should Attend?

• Cadets and Cadet Program Leaders

• Recipients of the Gen. Carl A. Spaatz Award

Why?

•To learn more about Your Spaatz Association

•To learn more about earning your

Gen. Carl A. Spaatz Award

“A Gathering of Diamonds”

Where Leaders meet, network and are 

mentored. . .

For more info contact:

Col. Austyn W. Granville, Jr, CAP. 

AUSTWGRAN@aol.com
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